
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at 3:00 
p.m. in E-112 and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
Guided Pathways Scale of Adoption ʹ The Council approved the Statewide Guided Pathways 
Scale of Adoptions.  The Council received a brief overview of the document before taking 
action.   
 
Accreditation ʹ The Council received a letter from the Accrediting Commission which states the 
College is re-affirmed accreditation for the next seven years.  The midterm report is due spring 
2023. 
 
Educational Master Plan ʹ The Council learned that the administration is looking into 
developing an educational master plan to help prepare 
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